

REPORT

From the office of the...

Science Caucus

TO: Members of the Student Representative Assembly

FROM: Jazzlyn Abbott

SUBJECT: The Scientist - SRA 23K Report

DATE: November 20th, 2023

Dearest SRA.

I hope you all have been having the time of your lives. We bring to you a short & sweet report.

Social Media

The SRA science caucus continues to bless our Instagram page with our selfies and meeting recaps. We have been getting improved engagement from our faculty through these social media posts. In addition, we have been using this platform to promote MSU related posts, and reposting content that clubs/services suggest.

Promoting Science Seat

As the November by-election is up and coming, we have been promoting this seat to our faculty to ensure engagement and a variety of candidates.

Atrium Event

A few members of our caucus were involved in the MUSC atrium event and had the opportunity to chat and connect with science students. Due to the success of this event, this has inspired us to host something similar to connect with specifically with science students.

In the absence of our beloved caucus leader, we are attempting to find out footing again with our partnerships, and event planning. We are working to make process on these goals shortly.

Best.

Your Favourite Caucus